STATE OF TENNESSEE
DEPARTNMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION
Division of Solid Waste Management
William R. Snodgrass Tennessee Tower
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 14" Floor
Nashville, Tennessee 37243
6156-532-0780

June 10, 2014

Mr. Wade Van Zee

- Stericycle, Inc. :
5815 Weldon Springs Road
Clinton, IL 61727

RE: Permit-by-Rule for a Transfer Facility
Stericycle, Inc. Transfer Station —Knoxville— TRF470001488

Dear Mr. Van Zee:

This letter will serve as official notice that this Division has approved your Permit-by-Rule notification
for the referenced transfer facility, located in Knox County, at 1525 Sterchi Street, Knoxville,
Tennessee (latitude 35°58'02" Nflongitude 83°57'14" W), This facility shall be deemed to have a
Permit-by-Rule, provided the criteria of Rule 0400-11-01-.02(2){(a}5 of Tennessee's Solid Waste
Processing and Disposal Regulations are met, including the permit conditions as submitted with your
application. It is our understanding that no processing of waste takes place at the transfer facility.

With the issuance of this permit, there is an annual maintenance fee required [pursuant to
Tennessee Rule 0400-11-01-.07(3)]. The annuai fee for a transfer station is $1,500. In August
2014, you will receive the annual maintenance fee invoice for FY 2014-2015 from the Department’s
Division of Fiscal Services, which is due no later than October 1, 2014.

The registration number for this facility is TRF190001488. This number should be used on all
reports, correspondence, and fee submittals to the Department or Division regarding this facility.

If you have guestions concerning this letter, please feel free to contact Paul Evan Davis at (615)

Patrick J. Flogg, P.E.
Director

cc: Revendra Awasthi, DSWM/Knoxville Environmental Field Office
Paul Evan Davis, DSWM/Nashville Central Office
David Roddy, TDEC Fiscal Services
Central Files, DSWM/Nashville Central Office



